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Professor Mary O’Kane AC

Chair

Independent Planning Commission
GPO Box 3415

SYDNEY NSW 2001

SSD 7919

Dear Professor}&éne %‘7

Please find enclosed the Department's assessment report and recommended
instrument for the proposed redevelopment of Loreto Kirribilli School (SSD 7919).

The Development Application is required to be determined by the Independent
Planning Commission (the Commission), as North Sydney Council objected to the
proposal after the completion of the exhibition period, consistent with the Minister's
delegation dated 14 September 2011.

Should the Commission have any further enquiries about this matter, | have

arranged for Ms Karen Harragon, Director, Social and Other Infrastructure
Assessments, to assist you. Ms Harragon can be contacted on (02) 9274 6358.

Yours sincerely

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary
Planning Services
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